Silveridge Golf League

The Silveridge Golf League will tentatively start on Tuesday, November 5, 2024 at the
Arizona Golf Resort and Thursday November 7, 2024 at the Ken McDonald Golf Course.
| will send out another email later in the summer when | hear back from both courses on
a firm start date. Both courses are 18 holes. You can find the Silveridge golf league

information at https:silveridgegolf.com (Copy and paste URL).
Something New for next Season:

Starting on October 28, 2024 you will be able to sign up online the silveridgegolf.com
web page.The league will be using “Signupgenius” to sign up for play.

Sign ups will be available on Monday mornings at 8 AM for the Arizona Golf Resort the
week before play. Any changes for the Arizona Golf Resort must be made by the
closing date & time (Friday at 8 AM).

Sign ups for Ken McDonald Golf Course will be available on Wednesday mornings at
8AM. Any changes must be made by the closing date & time (Sunday at 8 AM).

Through Signupgenius you can make changes to your sign up, (delete or add 1
additional player) until the closing date and time. After the closing date and time please
call or text Brad Olsen at 949-322-6312 if you are unable to play or wish to add
someone.

All memberships will expire on December 1st 2024, please see or contact

Marilyn Dehling to update your membership. We will be posting any additional
information including an email to all current 2023-2024 men’s players in the beginning of
October 2024.

Safe travels to all see you on the links!


Bradley Olsen
Cross-Out




